

Villager of the Year Award

It was an honour to be able to present this at the Annual Parish Meeting to Kate Skinner. We have long considered the idea and this year seemed a fitting one for the first of these awards. We recognise that a wonderful team of people were responsible for the Poppy Cascade in November but it is true to say that Kate brought the idea forward and was the driving force behind it.

I think everyone would agree that it was a resounding success and a wonderful display across the village, bringing many people to the village as well as people who live here finding out more about the village in which they live.

Congratulations to Kate and the team who made this happen.

Anne Prior

Chairman



